
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Brass Group - Monday 18 January 2021 - 6 PM

Dear Brass Group Members

To those of you I don't teach RE to, Happy New Year! I hope all have settled back quickly to remote learning and are
enjoying contact with your teachers and peers in this way.

I hope you all managed to join the virtual concert on the last day of term to appreciate your efforts and those of our
other talented musicians in school. Brass Group came across exceptionally well, I thought, so very well done to all
who participated with particular thanks to Ethan Hartsoe (Year 13) who expertly pulled our performances together.

This half term our weekly rehearsal will be Monday evening at 6.00 pm and I hope to see as many of you as possible
this coming Monday, 18 January. We will look at music we already have.

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96577646178?pwd=QVRlNGx2Y2lPd0N3aGppN0d2VjVJZz09

Meeting ID: 965 7764 6178 
Passcode: 904793 

Best wishes

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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